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IMU Archiving Guidelines 
 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
I write to you regarding the IMU Archiving Guidelines. The guidelines were initially created and 
then endorsed by the IMU Executive Committee in 2013, with subsequent amendments 
endorsed at the General Assembly in 2014. 
 
Following IMU Archive Curator June Barrow-Green’s visit to the IMU Secretariat in Berlin this 
year, the guidelines have now been further updated in line with suggestions made by June. 
 
The primary changes are intended to better reflect current archiving practices, for example 
where involving electronic communications, and also allow the digitization of past prize 
committee materials. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Christoph Sorger 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  


